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From: Robert Davies
To: bhouseal@adirondackcouncil.org
Date: 6/15/2012 12:40 PM
Subject: NYCO 
Attachments: 2012 04 Hallman letter_2.pdf

Brian, Just came across this in my files.  I am glad to see that the Council was supportive of NYCO as 
long ago as April 18, 2012.  Looking forward to hearing from you later today.  
 
 
Robert K. Davies 
Director, Division of Lands & Forests 
New York State Forester 
625 Broadway 
Albany, NY  12233-4250
Phone: 518-402-9405
Fax: 518-402-9028








